April 25, 2000

Mr. Richard Carey Stone Legends 301 Pleasant Drive Dallas, TX 75217

Dear Richard:

I just wanted to say again what a splendid job you did assembling all that material for the Cast Stone Article that we published in the current issue. I've gotten a number of compliments about it (some from cast stone people who were jealous that they hadn't written it!)

FAX: (718) 636-0750

My only frustration was that we didn't have enough room to publish the ENTIRE manuscript you sent us. Once you got rolling, you put together a fantastic amount of information on Cast Stone. There is the basis of a small book there; is that anything the Cast Stone Institute would be interested in?

In any event, I know that a lot of work went into that manuscript and I just wanted to say thank you for doing such a great job.

With all best wishes,

Clem Labine Editor-in-Chief